
Spring 3 2017 
 

  

   13th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Celebration Assembly 

 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 6th January 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Miss Walsh 100% 50 

Second Mr Stoddart 98.6% 110 

Third Mr East 96.7% 0 

Fourth Mrs McCoy 96.4% 52 

Fifth Mrs Drinkwater/Mr Ross 96% 110 

 
Office Notices 

We have a new caretaker who will be working on Mondays, Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays.  His name is Tony.  Please say hello if you see him around school. 

 

After School Club 

Due to SATs club, after school club for Years 5 and 6 will now be on Monday and 

Years 3 and 4 will be on Tuesday, until further notice. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Parents’ Evening will be on Monday 6th February.  Mr Stoddart will also be 

available on Tuesday 7th February.  Please pencil these dates in your diary.  A 

separate letter will follow with further details. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


